
 

 

  

January 21, 2011 

Re: Ionized Water (LivingWater) 

To: Mr. & Mrs. Roth 

It is with great joy that I write this testimonial. After suffering for more than 7 
straight weeks from my last attack of gout in my left knee, your kindness and 
generosity have relieved almost all of my suffering.  Within the first 8 hours I 
was able to stand and walk without pain. What is most interesting is that a 
simple solution was readily available unbeknownst to myself and many other 
physicians as well I am sure. For the first time in over 22 years in practice, a 
practical solution exists for such a widespread problem. I have been 
informing all my current gout patients and will inform all new patients and 
colleagues about this painsaving simple treatment. I would be more than 
pleased to be a spokesperson/ambassador for "LIVING WATER" which has 
helped me so much as a longtime gout sufferer who suffers no more. 

Eternally grateful, 

 

Byron Mathis, MD   
 

  

 

    

  

  

 


